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Dear Clerk of the Board,

[Valley Pacific Petroleum Services, Inc | appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed
Advanced Clean Fleets Regulation (ACF).

Stop this bill, fix, this is NOT fair for companies that supply us with needed
Delivery of goods.]

We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and
not technology catching up with the regulation.

Thank you,
Valley Pacific Petroleum Services
Annie Guzman]

Sincerely,

Annie Guzman

270 Hunter Trl

Tracy, CA 95376
eaguzman(07@yahoo.com



